
 

 
 

 

 

Important News & Looking 

Ahead 
 

• Friday, March 13th, will be a 

regular school day!  

• Thursday and Friday, March 

19th and 20th, 

Parent/teacher conferences 

• Friday, March 20th, no 

school, parent teacher 

conferences 

• Wednesday, March 25th, 

International Luncheon is 

coming up. Please be on the 

look-out for more 

information. 

• Monday, March 30th No 

School: teacher training.  

 

Important Information 

 

• Be on the look out for 

more information 

regarding the Fun Run.  

 

Spiritual Formation/Bible:  

 

This week’s verse: This is 

another review week. 😊 
 

Mrs. Williams  

Grades: 1 & 2 

Weeks of:  

3/16/20 
 

  

                 

 

"I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit; 

apart from me you can do nothing.       John 15:5 

 

 

 and I in you, you will bear much fruit; apart from me you can do nothing.” 

John 15: 

NSCS is… Flourishing for Impact – 2019-2020 

 

More Valentine’s Day 

 


